
We Are Looking Forward  
To Seeing Your Smile

We are so excited to welcome everyone back in a safe and fun way!

Sinks are for hands only, 
brush before  
you arrive! 

Wear a mask 
and be 
prepared for a 
temperature 
check at the 
door!

Try to stay  
on time and call our office 

from the car 
when you 

arrive! 

Reschedule your 
appointment if you 
are feeling under the 
weather!

Contactless payments 
and scheduling are 
now available over the 
phone!

We will contact you soon to schedule your next 
appointment by phone! We can’t wait to see you!

Don’t Worry! We have some new 
precautions in place to keep 
everyone healthy and safe!  For more 
information, visit our website. 


